
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We hope you and your families are well.  Please note the following: 
 
Calendars  
 
Thank you to all those who have ordered the school calendar already. ​Last orders need to 
be received by 3pm on Wednesday, 11th November please.  
 
The online order form for the calendars that was sent out did not allow for the purchase of 
more than one calendar per child. ​If you wish to order more calendars, please go to the 
school office with an envelope containing the correct money, and your child’s name, 
class, how many calendars you are ordering and a contact number for you as 
parent/guardian written on the outside. 
 
 
Christmas Card Project  
 
We are really excited to be organising, for the first time, a Christmas card project in the 
coming weeks. Each boy will have the opportunity to design his own Christmas card, which 
will then be printed professionally and you will then have the opportunity to buy the cards to 
send to family and friends this Christmas.  
 
Although there will be no obligation to buy, every boy who participates will receive a free 
copy of the card to bring home. 
 
We hope many of you will enjoy sharing your son’s artwork with friends and family this 
Christmas. 
 
With thanks, 
 
Rebecca Lenehan 
Chairperson 
On behalf of Parent Association 
 
 


